
 
 
 
 

May 10, 2024 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,  

I am requesting funding for Liberty House’s Clinical Services for Children Facing Concerns of 
Abuse in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Liberty House. The 
project is located at multiple Liberty House clinics. Liberty House is based at 385 Taylor St NE, 
Bldg 1, Salem, OR 97301.  

Funds will be used to increase access to clinic services for children who have experienced abuse 
or neglect, including supporting additional personnel that will provide these critical services. The 
project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because child abuse is a serious crime and can 
have lifelong negative consequences for children who experience it.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 
section 501 of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
Andrea Salinas 
Member of Congress  

 


